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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 

 
Speech and Language 

Coffee Morning -  

Monday 14th October  

9.00 am - 10.00 am   

We will be demonstrating how 
to use numerous SALT (Speech 
& Language Therapy) apps on 
a tablet, which could really 
help with your child’s speech 
development. It is also a 
chance to just catch up and 
ask any questions you may 
possibly have.  

 

Reception Phonics 
Workshop 

Friday 18th October  

9.30 am - 10.15 am  

 

 

Our Book of The Week: Funny 
Bones  

Sounds of The Week: 

b,f,ff,l,ll,ss 

Tricky Word of The Week: into  

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Family Photos…If you still have not provided a family pho-
to add to our home-corner board, please try to do so. We 
would love to have every member of our class up in the 
home-corner if possible.  

Punctuality … This remains an ongoing issue for some of 
our children. Please help us ensure that teaching and learn-
ing times are not being interrupted by arriving at school by 
8.55am at the latest. If your child struggles to separate in 
the morning, it would be helpful to leave before we shake 
the tambourine to allow them to settle before we have to 
begin the register.  

Lost Property … Please ensure your child’s jumpers and 
belongings are fully named.  

Tapestry … We hope you are enjoying seeing all of your 
child’s achievements at school and thank you to all those 
parents who are engaging with us by commenting and liking 
our observations. Should you be struggling with any element 
of Tapestry, please do not hesitate to ask a member of our 
team and we can look at providing some support around 
this.  

 

The challenge for this fortnight is to take a photo of something that 
you are really proud of, or somewhere where you have been over the 
weekend and add this to your Tapestry account.  

It can be as simple as baking a cake or riding a bike without 
stabilisers, or even visiting the library. We love hearing about what 
you do outside of school.  

We would then like to share this as one of our ‘Talk Time’ sessions in 
school, where your child will have the chance to tell us what was 
happening in the picture.  

Fortnightly Family Task 

Oswald Road  


